
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/29/2013 10:30:36 PM
Subject: FW: Governor Haley

Ask me about this. Thanks, LL
 
From: Logan, Jolie [mailto:JLogan@d2l.org] 

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2013 10:47 AM

To: LeMoine, Leigh

Cc: 'david@themcnairgroup.com'

Subject: FW: Governor Haley
 
Dear Leigh,

Thank you to all of you at the Governor’s office for your work on the Silent Tears project and for making the 
protection of children from sexual abuse a priority for South Carolina. Please contact me directly to schedule a 
discussion. You may also reach my assistant, Kendall, at any time at ksherry@D2L.org or (843) 513-1627.

Kindest regards,

Jolie

 
Jolie Logan
President and CEO

Darkness to Light
7 Radcliffe Street, Suite 200
Charleston, SC 29403

Direct: 843-513-1622
Main: 843-965-5444
Fax: 843-965-5449

Email: jlogan@D2L.org
 
Connect with us:

 
 

 

This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, 
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. 
E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or 
contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail 
transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. Darkness to Light, Suite 200, 7 Radcliffe Street, Charleston, SC, USA, www.
darkness2light.org

 
 

Begin forwarded message:

From: "LeMoine, Leigh" <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Date: July 24, 2013, 3:43:40 PM EDT

To: "david@themcnairgroup.com" <david@themcnairgroup.com>

Cc: "pwmckinney1@gmail.com" <pwmckinney1@gmail.com>

Subject: Governor Haley
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Dear Mr. McNair,
 
I was forwarded your request for a meeting with Governor Haley as I work with her schedule.  The 
Governor and our office has been working with the Silent Tears project.  I know we’d be interested in 
hearing from Darkness to Light, and I wanted to see if you could pass along the appropriate contact 
information for the organization to reach out to?  Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Please feel free to contact me at (803) 734-5151 or by email: leighlemoine@gov.sc.gov if you should 
have any questions or to discuss further.
 
Sincerely,
Leigh LeMoine
Scheduler
 
Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
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